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Newsletter: March 2019         
E- safety week 
As part of our e-safety week we invite all 
parents to a workshop on Wednesday 13th 
March at 9.00am in the school hall. We will be 
providing information on how to keep your 
children safe on-line as well as providing an 
opportunity for parents to share their own top 
tips and guidance. 

Uniform Reminders 
Footwear must be black school shoes or 
black trainer style shoes, including soles 
and laces.  
Holiday Club 
Following the very successful Fun Days in 
the February half term I am pleased to 
confirm that we will be running the Fun 
Days during the Easter holiday between 
9am -3pm on the following days:  
Tues 9th Apr, Weds 10th Apr, Thurs 11th Apr 
More information will follow together with 
the details of how to reserve places.  
Parent Governors wanted 
Our experienced and proactive school 
Governing Body are seeking to appoint a 
parent governor. Governors play an 
important strategic role in shaping and 
improving Highfield Primary School. If you 
feel you have the skills and the time to be 
part of the future of Highfield or simply 
want to find out more please contact the 
school office. 
Sport at Highfield 
Both the netball and football seasons have 
now come to an end and I would like to 
congratulate both teams on their efforts 
and performances. I would also like to 
thank all those parents and families who 
have supported the teams, often in 
inclement weather. Finally on behalf of the 
children I would like the thank Miss Lewis 
and Mr Langford for their commitments to 
the teams. 
Hot Lunches 
The Pantry has asked us to remind all 
parents to order lunches BEFORE 9am.  
 

 Parking / Traffic Control Measures 
We appreciate parking close to the school is 
problematic but we would ask all road users to be 
respectful to local residents and to take extra care 
when driving on the road directly outside the 
school. Please be assured we are working with the 
London Borough of Hillingdon to find workable 
solutions to this issue and today the installation of 
Stage 1 – a zebra crossing has started. 
Fund Raising at Highfield 
Parents due to your generosity this term we have 
so far raised the following amounts for charity: 
NSPCC – numbers day £ 364.00 
Blue Cross Animal Charity £ 234.00 
Key Dates for Spring and Summer Terms. 
Wednesday 13th March Year 3 Visit to Mosque 
Thursday 14th March Year 6 Citizenship at Brunel 
Tuesday 19th-Fri 22nd March Book Fair 
Tuesday 19th March Years 3 & 4 Parents Evening  
Wednesday 20th March Years 1 & 2 Parents Eve 
Thursday 21st March Years 5 & 6 Parents Evening  
Friday 29th March Spring Disco’s 
Thursday 4th April 1:45pm Spring Production for 
Foxes, Doves and Blue Monkeys 
Friday 5th April 9:15am Spring Production for 
Dragonflies, Bluebirds and Llamas 
Friday 5th April 1.15pm End of Term 
Tuesday 23rd April Back to school 
Thursday 25th April Year 3 Trip to Pizza Express 
Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May Training Day 
Monday 27th-Friday 31st May Half Term 
Thursday 13th June Year 3 Trip to Pizza Express 
Tuesday 18th June Class Photos 
Tuesday 16th July Summer Disco’s 
Friday 19th July Term Ends 1.15pm 
For all other dates such as SATs weeks and class 
assemblies please check the website. 
 
Thank you to everyone for their continued 
support. As we value your opinions at parent’s 
evenings next week we will have a post box in the 
hall available for parental feedback. 
Ms Lisa Corrigan 
Headteacher 
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